
MANDATUM PLC’S ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 15 MAY 2025 
 

 

Proposal of the Board of Directors for the 

Remuneration of the Auditor 
 
In accordance with the Audit Committee’s recommendation, the Board of Directors proposes to the Annual General Meeting that the fee 
of the Auditor be paid against the invoice approved by the Company. 
 
 
 
12 March 2025 
 
MANDATUM PLC 
Board of Directors 
 


